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In today's news, Mother of Peace #1 on Amazon list. National Family 

Service calling for translators. And in Korea's update, Unificationists 

around the world continue supporting their local communities during the 

pandemic. 
   

 

   

Memoir #1 in Women's Spirituality 
   

    

    

Thanks to the overwhelmingly positive reviews and purchases on Amazon, Mother 

of Peace is ranked first in New Releases in Women's Spirituality. This is a great start 

to making Mother's memoir a best seller not just in one category, but for all books 

on Amazon. Make sure to buy your copies on Kindle and paperBack at the link 

below. 

Buy here 

   

 

   

French and Korean Translators Needed 
   



 

 

    

National Family Service is looking for volunteer translators who can interpret live 

during upcoming Sunday broadcasts. Spanish and Japanese translations are already 

provided, but the team wants to serve as much of the world family tuning in as 

possible. 

If you speak Korean or French and would be willing to spare just an hour per week 

of your time, please contact the team at hello@ nationalfamilyservice,org for more 

details. 

Merci beaucoup ! 

감사합니다! 

   

 

   

From Korea 
   

 

 

HJ Global News 

iPeace TV's weekly segment featuring 

messages by True Parents and news 

from Unificationist communities 

around the world. 

Watch here 

 

  

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to get The Newsletter straight to 

your inbox. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   


